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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: stracy4rn@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 2:52 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Mr Barnes; 
State Water Resources Control Board Division of Water Rights 
 
My name is Samantha Tracy and I am writing in concern for what is being proposed for Lake Almanor.  As a resident who 
utilizes the Lake almost daily, I do not support the use of Thermal Curtains.  This is a very destructive alternative solution 
that will not only be extremely costly but  will indeed have a hugely negative impact from an ecological standpoint.  This is 
not what should be done at Lake Almanor.  Please do not affect my families lives by increasing the temperature of our 
beautiful lake.   
Also, I would like to request a copy of the cost benefit analysis and estimate for the proposed project. 
 
Sincerely, 
Samantha L. Tracy 
STRACY4RN@AOL.COM 


